
 
 

CIRCULAR 

LABOUR DAY  
 

DPSG 67/CIR/0010/2023-24                  Date: 27th April 2023 

Dear parent, 
Greetings ! 
  
Recognizing the dignity of labour can help students develop respect and empathy for those 
who work in different occupations and industries. It can help them understand that all work is 
important and that every job contributes to the functioning of society as a whole. This can 
help promote a sense of social responsibility and encourage students to engage in volunteer 
and community service work. 
 
To instil in our students a sense of respect and dignity for our support staff and their 
profession, we are encouraging them to take part in a variety of programs on Labour Day i.e. 
May 1st 2023.  Let us acknowledge our helpers for their “sewa”  
 
As a school community, the students and staff of DPS 67 A have decided to conduct a drive 
for ration collection and distribution for our support staff as a gesture of appreciation for their 
services.  
 
We therefore request parents to be a part of this noble cause by contributing as follows:  
 
 ½ kg packet of raw Chana Dal or any Dal by each child of Grad I-IV  
 
 ½ kg packet of raw Rice by each child of Grade V- VIII. 
 
Kindly send the above by tomorrow  
 
We hope that this small endeavour will help to promote a culture of kindness, tolerance, and 
inclusivity, which can have far-reaching benefits for society as a whole. 
Respecting all professions is an important part of being a responsible and respectful 
member of society, and teaching children to do so is a valuable lesson in empathy, 
compassion, and social responsibility. 
 
 
Regards  
Principal  


